
 

 
 
 

Comments received via http://www.seattle.gov/municipaljail/questions.htm 
for December 8, 2008  
 
Name: Joyce Griswold 
City: Lake Forest Park 
Neighborhood: N/A 
To place this facility in a residential neighborhood would be extremely unwise both for the 
financial well being and the safety of the residents in the area. 
 
Name: Lynn Lint 
City: Lake Forest Park 
Neighborhood: N/A 
We believe the choice of the Aldercrest Annex for a 640 bed regional misdemeanor jail facility is 
not a good choice.  It is across the street from a school, a park, 2 playing fields. We do not wish 
to see a jail site at this location. 
 
Name: Nancy Moreyra 
City: Shoreline 
Neighborhood: N/A 
Regarding the Aldercrest Annex as a possible site for a 640-bed municipal jail .... NO WAY!  A 
640-bed jail is a very significant facility pulling people from all over the county!  This WILL 
affect our neighborhood.  On behalf of my children growing up and playing in this 
neighborhood, again I say NO WAY! 
 
Name:Normando Brenis Lint 
City: Lake Forest Park 
Neighborhood: N/A 
I believe it is absurd to build a regional jail in this  neighborhood where we have small children 
(two elementary schools) I am apposed to such a thing 
 
Name: Stewart Kershaw 
City: Shoreline 
Neighborhood: N/A 
Dear Sirs, 
Given the amount of available and empty space in the state of Washington, I am astonished and 
also extremely disappointed in your collective intelligence that you should even be considering a 
regional jail within a heavily populated suburb of Seattle such as Shoreline. 
 
Personally, I bought my house and home within a quarter mile of the Aldercrest Annex because 
of the attractiveness of the neighborhood and the relative safety of living here. Yet you appear to 
be proposing a plan which could substantially alter the quality of where we live - can we expect 
therefore (if this plan is adopted) that our Property Taxes will be substantially reduced in 
consequence? Probably not, which then leads to the question as to why your collective 
intelligence lends itself to only considering penal issues within our community other than the 
inherent safety and personal confidence for the many thousands of  familiesand children who 
already live here.  
 



 

 
 
 

Please, stop wasting everyone's time by calling for neighborhood meetings, but rather get on 
with the task of finding a new jail site that is acceptable to the majority of the population, and 
one which doesn't insult your intelligence as well as ours. 
Stewart Kershaw 
Music Director 
Pacific Northwest Ballet 


